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 Luis Fernando Gómez, Rodrigo Laniado and Rafael Wong, distinguished citizens,
professionals and businessmen with a proven track record, are the brand-new Members of Junt
a de Beneficencia de Guayaquil‘s Board of Directors.
In August 5th, 2021, they received the investiture from the Director of the institution, Juan
Xavier Cordovez.

    

The Vice-Directors, Iván Baquerizo and José Enrique Ribas, attended along with several
Members of the Board, such as Oscar Orrantia, Luis Trujillo, Julio Guzmán, Diego Ante, Miguel
Pérez, José Fernando Gómez and Galo García. The investiture of the new members was
certified by Germán Lince, Secretary General of Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil.
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